
Sent: September 30, 2019 11:05 AM 
To: Wendy Cooke <Wendy.Cooke@barrie.ca> 
Subject: Emergency Deputation Request - Rezoning Cumberland St 

 Good Morning Ms Cooke 

I have just returned from a 21 day vacation to Indonesia and would like to request permission to 

do a deputation this evening with regard to a City Initiated Rezoning of Cumberland St. 

  

Sincerely 

Cathy Colebatch 
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